
AER Neurological Visual Impairment Division

Happy Holidays NVID!
 
This month we are very excited to share a wonderful resource from our friends in
the Netherlands at Visio. This book, “CVI in the Picture”, is now available in a free
PDF format online (check it out!) 
 
“CVI in the Picture” describes the process of ‘seeing’ from beginning to end, in a
very straightforward and easy-to-understand text. It also provides information on
the impact of CVI on daily activities and information on how to deal with these
impacts. Also featured are guidelines for assessment. 
 
Perkins CVI for the TVI always has valuable presentations and learning. This
month we have selected an excellent presentation about visual clutter from Nicola
McDowell. McDowell is an adult with CVI and a researcher. Her first-hand
perspective is invaluable when understanding how individuals with CVI navigate
and function in their environments. This one is not to be missed… 
 
We want to hear from you! 

As always we’d love to hear from you. Please reply to this email with comments,
contributions, questions, or ideas for content. Help us choose the information that is
meaningful to you and the good work you do!
 
Happy Holidays,
The NVID 

Visit AER

https:
https://www.visio.org/visio.org/media/Visio/Downloads/book-cvi-in-the-picture-royal-visio.pdf
https://www.perkinselearning.org/cvi/educators/cvi-tvi
https://www.perkinselearning.org/videos/webinar/impact-clutter-children-cerebral-visual-impairment
https://aerbvi.org

